
 
 

 

Hello Lowell Families and Community,  

This was a busy week at Lowell! We dominated in athletics, had a bounce house at Lundy, 
participated in the Great Shake Out, and practiced our bus evacuation drills!  

Picture re-takes for Lundy Elementary are Tuesday, Oct. 24th and for Lowell Jr/Sr High, retakes are 
on Monday, Oct. 23rd.  

Tonight, Friday, Oct. 20th, Lowell Jr/Sr High will be hosting a movie night for community members 
of all ages! Come enjoy a creature double feature! Popcorn will be available for purchase as 
well. 

Lowell Jr/Sr High will be hosting the SAT on campus on Oct. 26th in the Library.  Pre-ACT will be 
offered at a later date. 

Parents, please remind your seniors students: There will be a class meeting Monday, October 23rd, 
at 8:30am in the Cafetorium.  We will be discussing graduation and purchasing regalia packs. 

Lowell Volleyball has earned the right to compete in Districts and State. The district tournament is 
this Saturday, October 21st, at Umpqua Community College. Lowell will play Bandon at 1:30pm. 
The loser of that game will play at 3:00pm, and the winner will compete for the league title at 
4:30pm. T the following Saturday, October 28th, the state tournament begins. Brackets will be 
finalized on Wednesday, October 25th, and can be found at 
https://www.osaa.org/activities/vbl/brackets?div=2A. 

Cross Country districts take place this week. Our junior high athletes will compete on Tuesday, 
October 24th, at 4:00pm in Monroe. Our high school athletes compete on Thursday, October 26th, 
at 1:30pm in Gold Hill. 

Come celebrate our accomplished football seniors at their Senior Night game against Oakridge 
on Thursday, October 26th, at 7:00pm. Please note that the date has changed from Friday as 
originally scheduled to accommodate our officials.  

OSU is working to bring 4-H to Lowell! If you are interested in volunteering to help make this a 
reality to the youth of our community, go to https://beav.es/TWu for more information.  

Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 

https://beav.es/TWu

